SPECIAL MEETING APRIL 18, 1988

The meeting was called to order at 10 a.m. by Supervisor James Totten. Also present were Marcia Strong, clerk; Edgar Scharrer, treasurer; James Dorr and Alvin Block, trustees.

Gary Bartow of Roberts, Bartow and Associates presented preliminary water study report.

Board agreed to pursue project. Bartow will finalize study. Clerk will proceed with letters to potential users.

Motion to adjourn at 11:55 a.m. by Scharrer, supported by Dorr. Motion carried.

Marcia Strong, clerk